
The  North  Allegheny  School
District  will  hold  a  Special
Voting  Meeting  on
Wednesday,  November  29,
2023, at 7:00 p.m. in the Board
Room  of  the  Central
Administrative Offices located
at 200 Hillvue Lane, Pittsburgh,
Pennsylvania,  15237.  The
meeting  is  being  held  for
personnel  matters  and  any
general  purposes  that  may
come before the Board. The
public  is  welcome  and
encouraged  to  attend  all
meetings.

Ahlam Weidman
School Board Secretary


